AJR 66, the Republican sponsored anti-marriage amendment to the
Wisconsin State Constitution is going to be put to a vote on Tuesday or
Wednesday in the State Senate.

Once again, | ask all of my friends to contact your state senator and
implore them to vote no on this important amendment!

Here are some links you can use to locate your senator’s phone number or
address, or send an email to them:

To make a phone call, look up his or her name and number here:
http://www.legis.state.wi.us/waml

Click here to send an automatic email (that you can personalize):
http://capwiz.com/federationlgbt/mail/oneclick_compose/?alertid=5302126
Thanks in advance for your help in this important matter!


http://www.legis.state.wi.us/waml
http://capwiz.com/federationlgbt/mail/oneclick_compose/?alertid=5302126

